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Intervention PLNGS Hearing Ref. 2022-H-02
Interventions / Interventions (CNSC/CCSN)

 March 11, 2022 9:59 PM
Brad Sarah Boyer 

Sarah Boyer and the Boyer family.

Sincerely 

Please acknowledge receipt of this email, 

generations.
Nuclear is not the right choice, If we are going to invest in to energy, please consider a cleaner choice for future 
the past, and my kids not having any say for 25 years is not fair. We have many other options for renewable energy and 
As a mother of two young children I'm extremely concerned about the many risks of nuclear power as we have seen in 

renewal of the NB Power Point Lepreau Nuclear Generating Station.
Please consider this email my written intervention to the Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission, regarding the licence 


